ISRP Comment/Question: Earlier work resulted in very useful results.  However, there appears to be potential for diminishing returns and it is unclear what direct benefits may result for fish and wildlife. For example, if higher water temperature in the lower river is in fact found to be the most likely explanation for the larger size of squawfish and higher predation rates on salmon, this will be interesting.

Response: The project sponsor believes that there are many specific benefits, and these were listed in the proposal (pages 10, 13, and elsewhere).  Recognition and verification of large-scale patterns in predation might be managed through several means.  Adjustments of the ongoing Northern Pikeminnow Management Program is one example.  If a very high proportion of predation is occurring downriver, for example, why not increase the bounty in that area in an effort to increase downriver predator removal?  This is how adaptive management should work.  Another example concerns the potential importance of American shad in the diet of predators.  Effects of American shad might be managed through fishery regulations or by limiting adult passage at some dams.  The project sponsor agrees that management of temperature, if it proved to be the primary mechanism regulating growth, size, and predatory effect, might be very difficult; however, the EPA and the NWPPC have been very concerned with mainstem temperatures over the last few years, and it is the opinon of the sponsor that temperature cannot be as easily discarded as a potential management option as the ISRP review suggests.

ISRP Comment/Question: The BPA cost appears high for objectives 1 and 2, and no funds appear allocated for objective 3. 
Response: There was a mistake in the proposal.  Allocation of funds among the objectives would be: Objective 1, 20%; Objective 2, 40%; and Objective 3, 40%.
